
Hello, 

 

Please note that following the issue of revised plans regarding plot 20 Bacton United ’89 

Football Club now withdraws its objection. 

 

Regards 

 

Martin Feavearyear 

Hon. Treasurer Bacton United’89 Football Club 

 

From: Berry Isobel [mailto:Isobel.Berry@networkrail.co.uk]  

Sent: 16 April 2018 14:26 

To: Feavearyear, Martin  

Cc: Choo-Bennett Bridgit  

Subject: FW: Network Rail Suffolk Level Crossing Reduction Order Obj05 Plot 20 Bacton 

United '89 Football Club 

 

Hi Martin 

 

I hope you had a good weekend. 

 

We note that Bacton United Football Club withdraws their objection to the Suffolk Order. 

However, to formally withdraw please may you directly inform the Works Orders Unit at the 

Department for Transport?  

 

The email address for the Secretary of State for Transport is: 

transportandworksact@dft.gsi.gov.uk 

 

Please could you refer to: The Network Rail (Suffolk Level Crossing Reduction) Order 

(OBJ/05) for quick identification and also copy myself in to the email.  

 

Thanks, 

Izzy 
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